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Jillian Barden

From: Jillian Barden (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 3:10 PM
To: Jillian Barden
Subject: Re: FW: 1056 Oxford St N, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55103 - (Quarter 1 (January - March)) - 

Assessment Inquiry

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 

Please see attached 

 

On Fri, August 23 at 8:31, City of Saint Paul wrote:  
We will be removing the NSF fees for the Q3 and Q4 payments that did not clear. They should have been added 

on the same quarter they did not clear, or the next quarter at the latest (making that Q4 and Q1). We will leave the 

two Q1 NSF fees that you have on the Q2 bill. 
 

On Tue, July 2 at 13:42, City of Saint Paul wrote:  
Hi 
 

On Tue, June 25 at 21:17, Consortium wrote:  

Please see Highland update.  

   

Greg Revering  

Chief Manager  

St. Paul Haulers LLC.  

grevering.sph@gmail.com  

   

763-295-2054  

   

From: Highland Sanitation <info@highlandsanitation.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 6:53 PM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: 1056 Oxford St N, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55103 - (Quarter 1 (January - March)) - 
Assessment Inquiry  
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Yes, Lucy Bloedorn came in to our office and made a payment of $130.00 and it has cleared for her Q2 
2024 invoice. This leaves a balance due of $113.83.  

   

   

Sincerely,  

   

Susan Stewart  

Highland Sanitation & Recycling Inc.  

   

   

   

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 3:32 PM 

To: info@highlandsanitation.com 

Subject: FW: 1056 Oxford St N, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55103 - (Quarter 1 (January - March)) - Assessment Inquiry  

  

Sue,  

Please see the information and request from Jillian.  

   

Greg Revering  

Chief Manager  

St. Paul Haulers LLC.  

grevering.sph@gmail.com  

   

763-295-2054  
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From: Jillian Barden (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 2:54 PM 
To: Consortium <grevering.sph@gmail.com> 
Subject: 1056 Oxford St N, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55103 - (Quarter 1 (January - March)) - Assessment 
Inquiry  

  

Hello,  

   

We've received an Assessment Inquiry for 1056 Oxford St N, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55103. Please forward to 

Highland Sanitation for their input.   

   

Ticket ID#: 607579  

Ticket Requester: Lucy P Bloedoorn  

Ticket Requester Email: (if available) lucybloedoorn@gmail.com  

Ticket Request Phone Number: (if available) +16126000723  

Property ID #: 262923230024  

Property Address:  1056 Oxford St N, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55103  

Quarter Pending Assessment is for: Quarter 1 (January - March)  

Billing year for Pending Assessment:  2024  

Pending Assessment Amount: $293.27  

Hauler: Highland Sanitation  

Ticket Comments:   

   

Lucy came into Highland Sanitation on 6/13 and made a payment of $130.00. Can you verify this payment and if 

the payment has cleared  

   

Thank you,  
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Jillian  

---  

City of Saint Paul  

Department of Public Works - Garbage  

651-266-6101 | garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us  

stpaul.gov/garbage  

                                                                                                      C onversati on ID:  7af52059- 3263-11ef-8963-ced77a8fbefb 7af52059- 3263-11ef-8963-ced77a8fbefb 03c10c1  


